
Circular No. P-49/22 Dated: 02.01.2023 

 

DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL 

BRS NAGAR, LUDHIANA 

 
 
Dear Parents 

Greetings from DAV, BRS Nagar. 

 

Wish you and your loved ones a very Happy, Healthy, Peaceful and Progressive New Year! 

May the new year greet you with days filled with the sweet fragrances of joy & peace, the 

warmth of love, and the gifts of good health & prosperity!! 

 

This is for your information that school will remain closed for the students of classes                 

Pre KG to XII from 4th to 8th January, 2023, in compliance with the orders of the                    

State Education Department, and will reopen for all the classes w.e.f. 9th January, 2023. 

 

Please ensure that children utilize this extra free time for reading their text-books and                 

for revising the important concepts. They should not waste this precious time in playing 

games on phones / computers and in watching stuff on social media platforms. 

 

Instructions from the school, supplemented and supported with your positive role play,             

will certainly influence and impact the minds of our young learners. Please do                    

yourself what you want your child to follow. You are the real hero in the lives of                      

your children, play your role well. 

 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Educationally yours 

 

 

 

(J.K. Sidhu) 

Principal 

 

 


